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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 10, No. 1 
September 26, 1977

MEMO TO; The University Community 

FRCM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: President's Annual Speech

I would urge each of you to be in attendance for the President's speech 
to the University community, Thursday, September 29, at 4 p.m. in the Commu­
nications Building Theater.

It is the President's intent that this address become an annual fall 
tradition. There are two basic purposes:

--to provide an update on developments that affect the University, 
outlining both on-campus and off-campus activities and concerns; and

--to suggest directions for the future.

For those of you unable to sit in the theater, the speech will be tele­
vised live to several on-campus locations by the closed circuit transmitting 
facilities of the University Broadcasting Service. These locations include 
the Goshen Lounge in the University Center, University News Service, and the 
lobby of the Communications Building. The speech will be taped for delayed 
radio broadcast at 7 p.m. by WSIE-FM (88.7), the campus radio station. It 
also will be videotaped and made available to campus groups for later viewing.

Immediately following the speech, a reception will be held in the lobby 
of the Communications Building to give faculty, staff and students an oppor­
tunity to meet new and existing members of the President's staff. I look 
forward to seeing you there.
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